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POLICY COMMITTEE 

Reporting to Public Session Monday, April 25, 2016 

 

 

The Policy Committee met on April 18, 2016 at 4:45 p.m.  In attendance were Trustees 

Gary Wong (Chair), Harman Pandher and Katrina Chen, Superintendent of Schools, Gina 

Niccoli-Moen, Secretary-Treasurer, Greg Frank and  Jen Mezei, Chair, Burnaby DPAC. 

 

 

1. Delegation 

 

A delegation was received from Harsha Walia, Schools for All regarding the topic of 

Sanctuary Schools and the Toronto District School Boardôs policy, Students Without Legal 

Immigration Status.  The committee discussed the presentation in detail.  Staff will bring 

further information for discussion at a future meeting. 

 

Recommendation:  THAT the Board of Education receive this information. 

 

 

2.  Adjournment 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:46 p.m. 

 

 

3. Date of Next Meeting 
 

The date of the next Policy Committee is May 16, 2016. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


